
 
Yearbooks  

 

Yearbooks are coming! Online orders are closed until the books are delivered. We only 
have 100 copies that have not been pre-ordered, and they will be sold on a first come 
basis. Contact the yearbook advisor, Ms. Stoneburner at stoneburnerk@pcsb.org, to 
purchase your book on campus, $80 cash or check made out to Countryside High School. 
Purchased books will be available first to the Class of 2021 for pickup at the end of May, 
underclassmen will be available after seniors are distributed. 

 
Calling all Countryside Alumni! The Pride staff is opening our yearbook vault of our past 41 
volumes of the Countryside yearbook. Take a walk down memory lane by purchasing a 
copy of an older CHS yearbook for $30. Purchases can be completed through cash or check 
at the school; contact stoneburnerk@pcsb.org to check our inventory of available books. 
All proceeds will help the future of the Pride Yearbook staff. Bring home a copy of your 
high school memories today.  
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